


 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

(ii) The Resource Consents for properties to discharge contaminated wastewater into this drain.  
  

No resource consent is required for properties to discharge into this stormwater drain, as Council’s 
policy for stormwater management is that it be managed onsite on individual properties.  Property 
owners may not discharge stormwater directly to stormwater drains.  Stormwater drains exist to 
service the roading infrastructure. 

 
(iii) Evidence obtained by systematic monitoring and scientific analysis (the raw data) of the water 

quality from the past 5 years.   
 
None available. 

 
(iv) Evidence of compliance actions taken by HDC to prevent breaches of the pollution entering the 

waterway.   
 
No compliance actions have been taken. 

 
 
If you have any queries regarding this information, please contact Kevin Peel, Group Manager Infrastructure 
Operations, on 06 366 0999 or email - kevinp@horowhenua.govt.nz 
 
Horowhenua District Council publishes responses to Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 (LGOIMA) requests that we consider to be of wider public interest, or which relate to a subject that has 
been widely requested. To protect your privacy, we will not generally publish personal information about you, 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

or information that identifies you. We will publish the LGOIMA response along with a summary of the request 
on our website. Requests and responses may be paraphrased.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lisa Slade 
Executive Sponsor - LGOIMA 




